
GOLDEN KRUST CARIBBEAN RESTAURANT 

OPENS IN THE TOWN OF NEWBURGH 

 

Shown above from L-R: Town of Newburgh Deputy Supervisor Scott Manley, Golden Krust Owner Unique 

Gray, and Town Councilman Anthony LoBiondo at Golden Krust in the Town of Newburgh. 

 

On October 5, 2022, a Family & Friends Pre-Opening Reception was held for Gold Krust 

Caribbean Restaurant in the Town of Newburgh.  Located at 50 NY-17K, Suite 114, Golden Krust 

is in the vicinity of Sally’s Beauty Supply and Chinatown Kitchen in the Target Plaza.  This 

Caribbean restaurant offers an array of delicious foods including patties, coco bread, jerk chicken, 

rice and peas, soups, pastries, and beverages. 

 

As the nation’s largest Caribbean franchise with over 125 locations, Golden Krust was founded by 

the late Lowell Hawthorne who believed that “a mind is a terrible thing to waste and a positive 

community is everybody’s business.” 

 

During the Family & Friend Pre-Opening Reception, Town of Newburgh Deputy Supervisor Scott 

Manley and Town Councilman Anthony LoBiondo welcomed Golden Krust to the Town of 

Newburgh.  Family and friends were also present to show their support for the local business. 

 

Golden Krust opened in the Town of Newburgh on October 6, 2022. Patrons can visit the 

establishment on NY-17K and order takeout from Golden Krust’s menu to satisfy their appetites. 

 

Town of Newburgh Supervisor Piaquadio and the Town of Newburgh Town Board thank Golden 

Krust Caribbean Restaurant for choosing the Town of Newburgh as their home and wish them 

success in their endeavors. 
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